
 Lebanon Township Schools 

Woodglen School 

70 Bunnvale Rd. 

 Califon, NJ 07830 

Date: May, 2019 

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian: 

 

The New Jersey Department of Health and Senior Services and the regulations in N.J.A.C. 8:57-4 

requires the following for the 2019-2020 school year.  

 

Diphtheria and tetanus toxoids and pertussis vaccine: 

 

 Every child born on or after January 1, 1997, and entering or attending Grade Six or a 

comparable age level special education program with an unassigned grade on or after 

September 1, 2008, shall have received one dose of Tdap (Tetanus, diphtheria, acellular 

pertussis) given no earlier than the 10
th

 birthday. 

 Children entering or attending Grade Six on or after September 1, 2008, who received a Td 

booster dose less than five years prior to entry or attendance shall not be required to receive a 

Tdap dose until five years have elapsed from the last DTP/DTaP or Td dose. 

 

Meningococcal vaccine: 

 

 Every child born on or after January 1, 1997, and entering or attending Grade Six or a 

comparable age level special education program with an unassigned grade on or after 

September 1, 2008, shall have received one dose of a meningococcal-containing vaccine, such 

as the medically-preferred meningococcal conjugate vaccine.  *Please note:  This applies to 

students when they turn 11 years of age and attending Grade Six. 

 

Please have your Primary Care Provider (PCP) complete the form below and submit it to your school 

nurse. 

Thank you for prompt attention to this important matter. If you have any questions or comments, 

please call 908-638-4111  ext 139. 

 

Diane Schneck, RN, CSN 

Woodglen School 

 

Name: ___________________________________________ Grade: _______  Date:___________ 

 

Date and type of: DPT booster: __________________   Meningococcal Vaccine:  ______________ 

 

Physician’s Name: ________________________________________________________ 

 

Physician Stamp: _________________________________________________________ 

You must provide documentation of these two immunizations in order for your 

child to be enrolled in the 2018-2019 school year. I am requesting that 

documentation be submitted prior to August 8
th 

2019. I will be doing final review 

of enrollment the week of 8/12/19. 


